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Deanna Smith <dsmith2500@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

400:1 is clearly too much leverage and 100:1 is good, but 10:1 is far too restrictive and will just
force forex trading outside of the US.

Please carefully consider this.

Respectfully,

Deanna Smith
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